Remote meals Q&A

Q: How do | order remote meals for my family?

A: All remote meals must be signed up. Please call Deb at 592-3271 and leave message if you receive a
voicemail.

Q: What is the deadline?

A: You can order them for the week by the previous Sunday at 9pm. So, if you place your order on
Sunday and choose the 3 days remote option, your meals will be available the following Wednesday.

Q: Can | order 3 days?

A: Yes-If so, when can | pick them up? Every Wednesday between 2pm and 4pm at any of our main
buildings, CES/SES/SMS/SHS

Q: Can | order for 5 days?
A: Yes, this option only available for 5 day remote learning families

If so, when can | pick them up? Every Wednesday between 2pm and 4pm at any of our main buildings,
CES/SES/SMS/SHS

Q: Is there a cost associated with them?

A: Not at this time, the USDA is offering FREE meals until Federal funds deplete. They are hoping to have
these funds available until Dec 31, 2020. More information available on our home page under the USDA
link.

Q. What meals are available for the remote meal pick up?
A. They consist of 3 breakfasts, 3 juices, % gallon of 1 % milk, and 3 complete lunches.

Q: Can | have someone else pick them up for me?

A:Yes, we respect the fact that our pick up times are limited, please make arrangements and let us
know in advance.

Q: How do | choose what school to pick them up at?



A: You can choose them at the school your child attends.

Q: What if | have children in more than one building?

A: Please choose the middle school if you have children attending more than one building.

Q. Where am | picking up these remote meals when | arrive at my child’s school?

A. We will have them available at all sites at the bus circle.

Q. What if | don’t want them for certain days?

A. They are available by the week, unfortunately we can’t provide specific days at this time. On the
menus, Wednesday lists the meals you will receive for that week.

Q. What if | want to skip a week?

A. Please let us know and you can resume the following week.



